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A Department of Japanese Language to be established in Benha University 

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] Prof.Dr. El-Sayed EL-Kady, the university president stresses that teaching the Japanese and Chinese languages are very important in the university’s faculties to cope up with the Egyptian foreign policy which is headed to the East by cementing the Egyptian relationship with the Asian countries. The university president asserts that there will be a department of Japanese language in the faculty of arts and it will be inaugurated next March. This statement concurs with the university president’s visit to the faculty of arts with prof.Dr. Gamal Ismail, the vice president of community service and environment development and prof.Dr. Abeer El-Rabat, the dean of the faculty of arts. 







     

image1.png
i

|

d

1

A

I




image2.png
&
S
N
'HA UN
weﬂa‘d




image3.jpg
P&‘ RTAL

My\é}}ﬂ !9.«."

www.bu.edu




